Our Lady of The Annunciation

Communion News

16th January 2023

This Week

We hope you have enjoyed the last week, on the chapter,"In the Name of the Father working with your child during"

This week we have covered the chapter
"Lord Have Mercy"

In this chapter we thought about the way in which we can choose to behave towards others and how this can affect how they may feel.

The bible stories focus on forgiveness. Adam and Eve choosing to eat the apple and the story of the Prodigal Son. These stories demonstrate Gods unconditional love for us; He is always there ready to Show Mercy and Love to us God wants us to try and do the same, to show mercy, forgiveness and love to others.

Please read and complete pages 11 – 20 at home with your child



PRAYER

We're glad

God our friend, thank you for the friends you give us. Sometimes we need them very much, it's good to know they won't let us down.

Thank you for being our best friend, the one we can trust even more than the others.

We're sad

Loving God, we're sorry for letting people down, for letting you down and for sometimes hurting our friends.

Make us more loving, more careful, more like vou.

OTHER NEWS

The next Parents Meeting will be Tuesday, 31st January 2023 at 8pm in the church.

This meeting will be about the sacrament of reconciliation. You will have the opportunity of choosing the time you wish your child to make their reconciliation at this meeting. We are limited the numbers to 20 per service.

Due to this meeting on Tuesday, there will be **NO** classes that week.

If you have any questions please speak to your catechist or contact:

Cherie Nazareth 07525224423